
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Acorn Park School 

             Newsletter 

 
                                                              Friday January 29th 2024 

                                                               Acorn Park - Weekly Roundup 

 

Good Morning Everyone! Apologies for the Monday round up, Friday flew by a touch too fast. 

Last week we saw Storm Isha breeze through Norfolk. Well done to all our children who crossed 

the site and played safely. Thank you to all the staff who helped support children to do so. 

Saffron has initiated a football loaning system for the playground, please do not send in footballs 

from home (more information to follow on this shortly). 

On Wednesday, Year 11 hosted a hot chocolate stand to raise money for their Amsterdam trip, 

thank you to everyone who supported and made hot chocolate. 

Students have begun planting in our new orchard, I know Mark and Aaron are grateful for the 

help, and we look forward to seeing them grow. 

Premier Education have started working with some of our classes on some PE based activities to 

improve motor skills, team work, and communication. 

 

Student Stars; 

Jazmin for a fantastic couple of days and demonstrating excellent communication with staff. 

Ross F for greeting staff every morning this week with a lovely "good morning". 

Dahl class for their incredible job during Friday's music lesson. Jimmy, Tyler and Denny were 

showing nice focus and listening skills. 

They have managed to be involved in all 5!! different music activities during the lesson. All 

students ukulele, copying beats and playing drums. Also, they were engaging with peers kindly 

and nicely. I am so proud of them. It is an amazing achievement and perfect final lesson of the 

week. Thank you to Dahl class. 

Sam W for a fab first week getting to know staff and peers 

Ahlberg for a fantastic horticulture lesson planting trees. 

Justin in Milne for playing very kindly with others at break time. 
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Staff Stars; 
Steph C for always being a big help and for making our Fridays so exciting for the Milne 
students and for generally being amazing. 
Becky D for coming so far in her acorn park journey, always have a smile on her face and for 
being so kind and patient with her students. 
Amy O'Kane, for being amazing in helping Sissay staff and students. 
Rhys Carter and Emily Gall for always stepping in to help at the drop of a hat. 
Morgan L for creating such a positive, supportive and enabling environment for Milne class. We 
appreciate you Morgan! 
Caleb and Harry, for forming such strong bonds with the students and being such a welcome 
addition to the Acorn Park family. 
Jade and Chloe from Dahl for going above and beyond to create a nurturing environment for our 
young people to thrive. 
Katie M for being supportive to all the staff in Seuss class when we need her and for always 
making the children smile. 
Ollie from Sissay for going the distance to get printing from the admin building to enable a 
lesson to carry on as planned. 
Tom for continued resilience. 


